
Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board Agenda 2 August 2011 
 

 
9. COMMUNITY BOARD ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 9.1 EARTHQUAKE RELIEF DONATIONS 
 
 The Board has now received two donations for rebuilding projects associated with earthquake 

recovery. 
 
 (a) Attached is a letter to Pahiatua On Track (Community Committee) thanking them for their 

donation of $500. 
 
 (b) Attached is a letter from the Dunedin City Council, on behalf of the Otago Peninsula 

Community Board, and enclosing a donation of $4,000. 
 
 
 9.2 LYTTELTON PORT COMPANY RESOURCE CONSENT DECISION 
 
 Attached is a letter from the Environmental Policy & Approvals Unit of the Christchurch City 

Council, advising of the decision on the application by the Lyttelton Port Company to undertake 
reclamation works.  A full copy of the decision is available to Board members on request. 

 


